

TORONTO TRANSIT COMMISSION

ADAM GIAMBRONE CHAIR JOE MIHEVC VICE-CHAIR

SANDRA BUSSIN
GLENN DE BAEREMAEKER
SUSAN HALL
PETER MILCZYN
ANTHONY PERRUZZA
BILL SAUNDERCOOK
MICHAEL THOMPSON

GARY WEBSTER INTERIM CHIEF GENERAL MANAGER VINCENT RODO GENERAL SECRETARY



December 18, 2006

Ms. Ulli Watkiss City Clerk City of Toronto Toronto City Hall 100 Queen Street West Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 DEC 2 1,20067 67 CITY OF ORONTO CITY CLERK

PG2.6

Dear Ms. Watkiss:

At its meeting on Wednesday, December 13, 2006, the Commission considered the attached report entitled, "1998, 2001 & 2004 APTA Rail Safety Audits – Updates."

The Commission approved the Recommendation contained in the report, as listed below:

"It is recommended that the Commission:

- i) Receive for information, the eleventh update of the TTC management Actions for the 1998 APTA Rail Safety Audit, the ninth update of the TTC management Actions for the 2001 APTA Rail Safety Audit and the third update of the TTC management Actions for the 2004 APTA Rail Safety Audit; and
- ii) Forward this update to the Minister of Transportation, Province of Ontario and the Clerk of the City of Toronto for information."

The foregoing is forwarded for your information.

Sincerely,

Vincent Rodo General Secretary

1-16

Attachment

Similar letter sent to:

The Honourable Donna Cansfield, Minister of Transportation, Province of Ontario

